
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_260_16 
 

You asked:  
   

According to most up-to-date data, how many child practice reviews (CPR) 
have been recorded in the past 5 years? Please contextualise the data 

according to the following years: 2011-12, 2012-13, 2013-14, 2014-15, 
2015-16. 

Our response: 
 

The information requested is not held by the Health Board.  Child Practice 
Reviews are undertaken by the Safeguarding Children’s Board. 

 
The Cwm Taf Safeguarding Children Board (CTSCB) is the multi-agency 

partnership which has responsibility for safeguarding children in Rhondda 

Cynon Taf and Merthyr Tydfil.  
 

The Lead Partner of the CTSCB is Rhondda Cynon Taf (RCT) County 
Borough Council. The CTSCB is chaired jointly by the Director of 

Community and Children Services (RCT County Borough Council) and the 
Chief Officer for Social Services (Merthyr Tydfil County Borough Council). 

 
More information and contact details for the CTSCB can be found via the 

following link. 
 

 

http://www.cwmtafsafeguarding.org/children/

